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Question:
Has the Government analysed the impact on patients, community pharmacies, private
hospitals and public hospitals of the 76.2% price reduction on docetaxel, scheduled for
1 December, and of other reductions that have significantly reduced prices of chemotherapy

drugs over the last three years?

What have been the findings from this analysis?

Answer:
Docetaxel represents about four per cent of all chemotherapy prescriptions.

For some time the Government has been paying 20 to 75 per cent above the market price for
the cancer medicine — docetaxel. Patients benefit when medicines become cheaper. By
paying less for older medicines, like docetaxel, the Government is able to continue to list new
cancer medicines. Prices paid by cancer patients for Pharmaceutical Benefits Scheme (PBS)
medicines are not affected by the 1 December price reduction. For cancer medicines, patients
pay no more than one PBS co-payment for the first prescription dispensed, either $5.90 or
$36.10 for the first injection/infusion of the drug, but nothing for the repeats. Pharmacists
and hospitals cannot charge patients extra for PBS medicines.



